
 

Notice to Competitors 

 

 

 

NTC-2024-05-17-1  

Racing on 18 May Abandoned 

 

 

Due to the unfavourable forecast and limited entries, the Autumn Sail Feature 

Event on Saturday 18 May 2024 has been abandoned. 

 

The next MHYC Feature Event is Welcome to Winter on 15 June. 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager  

17 May 2024 at 1200hrs 


